
 WORKSHOP MEETING, WARRENSBURG TOWN BOARD, JAN. 27, 2011 

 

A Workshop meeting of the Warrensburg Town Board was held on Thursday, January 

27, 2011 at the Albert Emerson Town Hall at 1:00 p.m. with the following members 

present: 

 

PRESENT:   Supervisor  Kevin Geraghty 

Councilman  John Alexander 

    Councilman  Bryan Rounds 

    Councilman   Austin Markey 

    Councilman  Dean Ackley 

 

OTHERS PRESENT:  Donna A. Combs, Town Clerk; Richard Galusha, Water/Sewer 

Superintendent; Chris Belden, Code Enforcement Officer; Dexter Duell, Town 

Employee; Jim Suozzo, P.E., Delaware Operations; Tom Suozzo, P.E., Delaware 

Operations and several Town Residents. 

 

DISCUSSION – WARRENSBURG WATER AND WASTEWATER 

Jim Suozzo, Engineer for Delaware Operations – opened discussion telling the Town 

Board they had been asked to take a look at the reserve capacity the town has at the 

lagoon site.  

 

Discussion ensued on the hook up fee and district use capacity charge and the O&M. 

 

Discussion ensued on the Swan Street Well, when it came on line, what additives have 

been put in under Department of Health advisement and a request by Jim and Tom of 

Delaware Operations to allow them some time to do some research on the water.  

 

On motion of Councilman Markey, seconded by Councilman Rounds, the workshop was 

adjourned at 1:46 p.m. 

 

      Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

 

      Donna A. Combs, RMC/CMC 

      Warrensburg Town Clerk   

 


